
The GIVE BACK CREW needs YOU!

The GIVE BACK CREW is a group of folks who volunteer at different community events 
and causes throughout Medina County, as a way to say thank you to the support shown 
by our community for people with developmental disabilities.  The GIVE BACK CREW 
consists of professionals in the field, individuals with disabilities, family members, 
community partners, and people from our FANS network.  

It is easy. You just tell Sandi Sammon, Director of Development and Community Relations,
that you are interested in serving on the crew. She will e-mail you details of volunteer

opportunities and you can choose whether you want to participate or not in that specific event. 

The GIVE BACK CREW is a great way to send the message to our community that we 
appreciate their support.  Anyone is welcome to join who wants to communicate 
to our community in a tangible way that we appreciate all they do for people with 
developmental disabilities.  You can volunteer once or lots of times. Come check it out 
and tell your friends.  

What is the GIVE BACK CREW?

How does it work?

For more information about the
GIVE BACK CREW please contact 
Sandi Sammon at 
ssammon@shc-medina.org 
or 330-722-1900 ext. 100.

Show our community we care
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